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Parker Croak
6 Davis Park
Plaistow, NH 03865

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The white mountains region has made me understand life better and has kept me on a clear path of
success and humbleness. The white mountains are one of the last national parks that is merely
untouched. Adding these power lines will put a permanent stain on the white mountains. Please
preserve our lands and forget about money and work budgeting. Once our land is harvested it will
never be the same.

Sincerely,
Parker Croak

mailto:Paulcroakjr@comcast.net
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

